Amber Noworatzg

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 10:28 AM

To: Amber Noworatzky; Nick Reimer

Ce: Adam Tegen; Dan Koski; Steve Herzog; Billy Hutterer; Mark DeZeeuw; Eric Nycz; Jane
Rhode

Subject: South 39th St. - Dewey St. to Viebahn St. - Ordinance for No Parking

Amber,

South 39" St. from Dewey to Viebahn St. is currently being constructed. The FedEx contractors will be using S. 39" St. as
their only ingress and egress starting soon. There will eventually be traffic signals at S. 39" and Dewey St. but they may
not be operational until next spring.

At the start of the project, we told them that that this would be like the other industrial park streets, meaning a 36 feet
wide street from face of curb to face of curb with No Parking on either side of the street.

The speed limit will be 25 MPH, so that is per state statutes and no ordinance changes will be needed for the speed limit.
We need to have the Public Safety Committee approve this and create the No Parking ordinance language.

If we are not too late for next week’s meeting, can you put this on the November PS Comm. Agenda?? If not, the
December meeting will have to work. Thanks.



